
EYFS Letter to Parents/ Carers 

Hello and welcome back! 

Here is some information. If you feel that there is something which needs to be 

shared with parents/carers, please speak to Mrs. Thompson. 

                                                                                                                                                   

                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

The weather is awful! It’s cold and wet. 
Please put trainers, warm joggers, spare 
socks and a warm jumper in your child’s 

PE bag.  PE is often outside! 

Please make sure that your child’s 
clothing is clearly labelled, particularly 

hats and gloves. 

As part of our transition process, each week, a third 

of the class now join the rest of the school for 

assembly on a Friday afternoon. This is done on a 

rota basis. 

The assembly is an opportunity to celebrate ‘STAR 

PUPILS’, children who have worked to the best of 

their ability or who have gone beyond the normal 

expectations of behaviour and shown special 

qualities.   ‘WRITING EXPERTS’ are also chosen. 

One child is nominated each week. 


